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From: Garziglia, John
To: Dale Bickel
Subject: License Operations Restored - WPRT-FM, Pegram, TN (BESTA-20140815ACT) and W271AB, Nashville, TN


(BESTA-20140815ACU)
Date: Monday, October 06, 2014 11:24:48 AM


Dear Mr. Bickel,
 
This notification is sent on behalf of Montgomery Broadcasting
Company, the licensee of WPRT-FM, Pegram, TN, and W271AB,
Nashville, TN, that operations under the Special Temporary
Authority granted in FCC File Nos. BESTA-20140815ACT and
BESTA-20140815ACU has ceased, and licensed operations for each
facility is now restored.  The primary facility for W271AB has
now reverted back to WPRT-FM HD2.
 
Please let me know if you need any further information or
whether a formal filing with the FCC Secretary is needed. 
Thank you.
 


John Garziglia
     Counsel to Montgomery Broadcasting Company
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__________________________________________________________________


John F. Garziglia, Esq.
Communications Law - Womble Carlyle Sandridge & Rice, LLP
1200 19th Street, N.W.  Suite 500 / Washington, DC 20036
(202) 857-4455 (direct)/(202) 261-0055 (fax)
Email: jgarziglia@wcsr.com / LinkedIn: www.linkedin.com/in/johngarziglia 
Bio: www.garziglia.com / Twitter: @JohnGarziglia
Local Public File Checklists for 2014: www.garziglia.com/checklists
___________________________________________________________________


"The best way to hire a broadcast station lawyer is to ally with a tenacious, industry-knowledgeable counselor who
has a passion for broadcasting" -- JFG
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and notify the sender immediately of the inadvertent transmission. There is no intent on the part of the sender to waive any privilege,
including the attorney-client privilege, that may attach to this communication. Thank you for your cooperation.





